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LIS/ACD/2023/01/009 Date: 09/09/2023 
 

 

“BUSY BEES INTERSCHOOL COMPETITION – Kindergarten” 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

“Children are not things to be molded but are people to be unfolded.” 

 
- Jess Lair 

 
Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Loyola International School! 
 

We are excited to announce that Loyola International School is organizing the 
Interschool Competition “Busy Bees” for Kindergarteners on Saturday, 16th 
September 2023 in Oasis Campus. 

 
Please note that the competition will be held under 4 categories which include 
Math Bee, Spelling Bee, Colouring Competition and Poem Recitation. 

 
In regard to this, on Tuesday 12th September 2023, we will be conducting a 
preliminary test for all our Kindergarteners during school hours. 

 

Children will be selected for the competition based on their performance in this 
preliminary test. 

 
Students of KG 1 will be participating in Math Bee & Colouring Competition and 
KG 2 students will participate in Spelling Bee & Poem Recitation. Below are the 
mentioned categories and details about the screen test. You may practice the 
same topics with your child. 
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Categories & Details 
 

Sr.no Category Details Mode of the 
Preliminary test 

1 Category 1 
KG1 

Math Bee 

• Number writing (1-20) 
• Object counting (1-20) 
• Object drawing (1-15) 
• Shapes / Colours 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Written paper 

 
2 

Category 2 
KG-2 

Spelling Bee 

• Spelling words (Three letter words /CVC 
words/cluster words). 

• Letter, Picture Identification. 
• Puzzles-Three letter words. 

 
 

3 

 
Category 3 

KG-1 
Colouring Competition 

• Colour the given picture by following 
the colour direction. 

➢ Judging Criteria 
• Follow the colour code 
• Neatness 
• Colour within the boundaries 

 
 

4 

 
Category 4 

KG-2 
Poem Recitation 

English poem by child’s choice (Props are 
allowed) 
➢ Judging Criteria 
• Fluency & Pronunciation 
• Confidence 
• Enthusiasm 
• Volume 
• Props 

 
 

Verbal Test 

 

We are looking forward for your support and cooperation to mark the program a huge 
success. Please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher for any further clarifications. 

 
Have a nice day ahead! 

Best regards, 

 
 

Principal 
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